
CLUB DE RECREIO 

NEWSLETTER DECEMBER 2024

NEW CAR PARK FEE   

An upcoming change regarding our car park fees that will 

take effect on January 1, 2025. 

New carpark fee will be as below,                              

Casual Parking: HK$2,800 (per annum)                   

Extended Parking: HK$2,400 (per month)  

This decision was made after careful consideration and 

approval from General Committee, and is necessary to 

maintain and improve our facilities. 



CLUB DE RECREIO 

WARM UP THIS WINTER WITH OUR 

SPECIAL HOT DRINKS 

As the chilly season approaches, we’re excited to warm 

your spirits with our new selection of winter hot special 

drinks! Whether you’re seeking comfort after an excited 

sports or a cozy beverage to enjoy besides the green 

fields, we have something to delight every palate.



CLUB DE RECREIO 

EXCITING NEW MENU

We are thrilled to announce the launch of exciting new 

menu, designed to delight your taste buds and enhance 

your dining experience! 

“Start your day right with our delicious breakfast 

offerings, indulge in our delicious tea set, perfect for a 

relaxing afternoon or join us for a tasty dinner featuring a 

variety of mouthwatering dishes.” 

We invite you to come and savor these new offerings!! 



CLUB DE RECREIO 

THE ONE HUNDREDTH AND EIGHTH 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

The 108th Annual General Meeting (AGM) will be held 

on December 9th, 2024, at 18:30 at the Club.

This is a great opportunity for you to share your thoughts 

and engage with fellow members. Your input is valuable 

to us!

We look forward to seeing you there.   

             



CLUB DE RECREIO 

MEMORANDUM AND ARTICLES OF 

ASSOCIATION

The new printed Club Memorandum and Articles (M&A) 

are now available for pick-up at the club office. 

This document represents not just rules and regulations 

but the spirit and values that bind our community 

together. 

We invite you to come by, collect your copy, and reflect 

on the journey we’ve shared as a club. 



     
 

 

NOTICE 
 

The Secretary of State for the Portuguese Communities 
visiting Club De Recreio 

 

Dear Members,  

 

As part of the celebration of the Encontro, a reunion of the Macanese Communities from 

various parts of the world in Macau at the invitation of the Macau Government and which 

is held every 3 to 4 years, Soccoros Mutuos, with kind permission of Club de Recreio will 

host a Cha Gordo (afternoon tea reception) for members of the groups who choose to visit 

HK after the events held in Macau. This will be on the afternoon of Sunday 8th December. 

 

The Secretary of State for the Portuguese Communities Mr. Jose Cesario will be our special 

guest. Mr. Cesario had requested to lay a wreath at the memorial stone in front of the  

entrance to the club. The area and parking spaces surrounding the memorial stone will be 

blocked off for a short period between 1:45 to 2:15 pm. 

 

I appreciate members tolerance for this slight disruption to their visit to the club and 

apologize for any inconvenience caused. 

 

 

Tony Abraham 

President 

Club de Recreio 

CLUB DE RECREIO 
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